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Madison, WI – Today, Senator Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac), released the following statement 

after today’s Budget Address:  

“Following a decade of strong fiscal management, the State of Wisconsin is set up to bounce 

back from last year’s economic shutdown. As Wisconsinites pick up the pieces and get back to 

normal, they need their government to help them along that path.  

“I am looking forward to further examining the budget to determine top priorities and how we 

can best help the economic recovery of the state. We will continue to keep Wisconsin on solid 

financial footing and make sure the State comeback is strong.”  
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